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Dear Edward

This application was discussed at a recent BCAAC meeting.

We object to the proposals and consider they are totally inappropriate. The overall design will be visually intrusive
and over-dominant within its immediate context, impacting negatively on the adjacent building and the existing
street scene, thereby causing harm to the wider Conservation Area.

Best wishes

For Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee (BCAAC) 61b Judd Street Londn WC1H 9QT
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